TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD
WORKSHOP MINUTES
JUNE 8TH, 2020

The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for their Workshop Meeting on Monday, June 8th, 2020 at 7PM via Zoom.

Roll call:  
Wendy Burton – present




Margaret Fallon – present




Mary Weinberger – present




Paul Coughlin – present




Frank Pepe – present

The Board members went over their lengthy agenda for actions that will be done at the June 11th Town Board meeting as follows:
· Motion to cancel the restorative tax levy

· Report from the Board of Assessment Review

· Census for the Town only at 50% response

· Solar farm fee schedule

· Financial reports: May / year end forecasts

· Resolutions: Haunted Fortress, Whitlock & Risk Retention

· Corrective Action plan:  Approvals for policies:  Budget protocols, fund balances & reserves, bank & investment accounts

· Salary schedule update

· Scheduled presentation on Thurs. – DC Human Rights Commission
· Reconvene the Master Plan committee

· “Almost” free dump day

Also briefly discussed were the school budget vote postponement, the County’s Phase 2 of reopening and preliminary plans for a scaled down summer program.
Councilwoman Fallon read off comments on Facebook from Shane Bell, Kathy Spiers, Antonio Ingenito, Carol Hanlon, Lou Casciano and John Schultz.
A motion was made by Wendy Burton, seconded by Mary Weinberger, to close the regular workshop session and enter into an Executive Session regarding a matter of litigation at 8:34pm.  Motion carried with all in favor.

The Board exited their Executive Session at about 8:45PM and closed the workshop meeting with no action taken.
Respectfully submitted,


Ritamary Bell

Town Clerk

